
PANDEMIC RECOVERY 
IS NOT OVER

TDSB parents/guardians/caregivers believe 
the impacts of the COVID-19 pandemic are still 
being felt by their children7   10in

of TDSB parents/ guardians /caregivers believe that 
the Ministry should fully or partially cover the $70 
million that the TDSB spent on pandemic-related costs90%

of TDSB parents/ guardians /caregivers believe that provincial 
Learning Recovery funding provided by the Ministry of 
Education for the past two years for additional staff to support 
students should be continued86%

Results based on those who responded to a survey of all TDSB parents/guardians/caregivers, which was 
created following a Board of Trustees motion approved during a Special Board meeting on March 30, 2023.
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